
Principal's Panui

Kia ora e te Whānau,
Ngā mihi nui, ki a koutou katoa
Warm greetings to you all.

The New Curriculum
It's been an interesting couple of weeks in education with the
announcement of a significant rethink of the timeframes for the
launch and implementation of the new Maths Curriculum.

There were some achievement figures quoted by the Prime Minister that have been the subject of
much discussion, especially with educators and educational researchers across New Zealand.

What we now know is that this achievement data was from an assessment of a small sample of
NZ students in Year 3, 6 and 8 across the country against a number of questions which align to the
new curriculum that has not been released. This use of data was disappointing and misleading and
undermines the hard work and progress many schools are making.

At Bellevue School we are always striving to learn and to grow our professional capabilities. We
absolutely support quality learning and teaching and a robust NZ curriculum and our team are
committed to providing the best possible education for our tamariki.

We always aim to make considered changes and adopt new pedagogies when we believe they will
lead to improvement and will best reflect the needs and aspirations of our ākonga, whānau and
community.

Professional Learning for our Teachers
This year our teaching and support staff have undertaken some significant professional learning
across the curriculum.

We have all committed to upskilling ourselves in Te Reo Māori though Te Ahu o te Reo Māori.



We have just finished learning about supporting the wellbeing of ourselves and our students
through the Pause, Breathe, Smile programme.
The schools across our Kāhui ako have been on a mathematical learning journey this year, and
are committed to continuing this into 2025 and beyond.
Many of our staff are currently training in structured literacy practices, with more staff training
next year. The results of this professional learning should be seen first hand over the coming
months.

We hope to see you at our whole school hui on Friday at 9am to celebrate all the wonderful
learning that is happening for our tamariki.

Ngā manaakitanga
Anna Meehan



Our new Sports Coordinator - Jo Dawson

Kia ora Bellevue Whanau,
My name is Jo and I am excited to be apart of your school in the
sports coordinator role.
I am a mother to 5 wonderful children who are at College,
Intermediate and Primary.
I am looking forward to creating some awesome sports teams and
being apart of the growth of sport within Bellevue school.
sport@bellevue.school.nz

Our new Librarian - Gemma Grey
Kia ora,
I'm mum to Jai in room six, and also Miela who is 3 years old.
I love to read, walking in the bush or along the beach and camping where we have no cell service
so we can all unplug.
I'm looking forward to showing the tamariki the magic of a great book.
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Our Bellevue School Book Fair week will be in Week 9 - Tuesday 17 September - Friday 20
September.

Scholastic Books will be onsite and displayed for you to purchase and we will have a Book
Character dress up day on Friday 20th September! More info to come!

The policy review for parents this term is:

Media
Professional Development
Staff Conduct
Staff Leave

1. Visit the website https://bellevue.schooldocs.co.nz/1893.htm
2. Enter the username (bellevue) and password (responsible).
3. Follow the link to the relevant policy as listed.
4. Read the policy.
5. Click the Policy Review button at the top right-hand corner of the page.
6. Select the reviewer type "Parent".
7. Enter your name (optional).
8. Submit your ratings and comments.
9. If you don't have internet access, school office staff can provide you with printed copies of the

policy and a review form.

Ōtūmoetai Social Supermarket
For those times when there are a lot of expenses.
If you need some help to just get through a week or 2 then you are
exactly who this supermarket is for.
They can offer a grocery shop at minimal cost to help you out.
You pay only $20-$50 depending on the size of your family but you
do a full weekly shop.

Contact me at school and I can refer you. It's an easy process where I book you a time to go shop.
I can even do it over the phone.

Stacey
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Also check out their website:
https://www.foodstuffs.co.nz/our-brands/social-supermarkets/Otumoetai

Flourish Drama Club Play Time Before & After
School Care

Play Time Before & After
School Care

https://www.foodstuffs.co.nz/our-brands/social-supermarkets/Otumoetai


Music Lessons Jiu Jitsu Asthma Study

Look Sharp Store
discount

Greerton Athletic Club BMX Have a Go day

Rimu Fest

Leave a message in the HERO app
Give Stacey a call in the office - 07 576 5916
Email Stacey in the office - admin@bellevue.school.nz

If your child is absent and the school has not been notified we will send you a text reminder.
Please can you reply to this text so we know your child is safe.

Also please if you are late can you come to the office to sign in.
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Can you help?

Our wonderful PTA are looking for some new members. Are you able to help? Have you got some
time to support our tamariki? We would love to hear from you. Perhaps you are unable to commit
to meetings but would like to help out and support some of our events. We would welcome any
assistance you can give us. Ngā mihi nui.

Contact Us

Email: admin@bellevue.school.nz
Website: https://bellevue.school.nz
Location: 20 Princess Road, Bellevue, Tauranga 3110, New Zealand
Phone: +64 7 576 5916
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/bellevueschooltauranga/
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Our Website

Bellevue School

https://bellevue.school.nz/

